
P IONEER    M IDDLE    S CHOOL   

Panther    Post   
Week   of   March   29,   2021   

  
  

   “ All   students   will   learn   and   grow   academically,   socially,   emotionally   and   physically! ”   
  

“The   scariest   part   of   raising   teenagers   is   remembering   the   stupid   things   you   did   as   a   teenager.”   
~Whitney   Fleming   

  
Dates   to   Remember   

● March   30   &   31:   Parent-Teacher   Interviews   4-7:00PM   

● April   2:   Good   Friday--No   School   

● April   5-9:   Spring   Break--No   School   

● April   12:   School   Council   Meets   at   7:00PM   

● April   13:   Friends   of   Pioneer   Meets   at   7:00PM   

● April   23:   PD   Day--No   School   for   Students  

● May   3:   School   Council   Meets   at   7:00PM   

● May   7:   PD   Day--No   School   for   Students   

● May   9:   Happy   Mother’s   Day!   

● May   21:   No   School   

● May   24:   Victoria   Day--No   School   

● June   4:   PD   Day--No   School   for   Students   

  

Items   of   Note   

Report  cards  went  home  with  students  on  Friday.   Parent  Teacher  Interviews  run  Tuesday  and                

Wednesday  evening  from  4:00-7:00PM  via  telephone  or  video  conference.  Please  go  to              

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code?code=52uf3   to   book   your   interview   now.   

If  you  or  someone  you  know  has  a  grade  5  child  attending  Pioneer  next  year  who  is  currently  NOT                     

already  Lochearn  or  Ecole  Rocky,  it’s  important  those  parents  contact  the  school  so  we  can  include  them  in  our                     

grade   6   orientation    programs   and   prepare   for   their   arrival.   

There’s  no  school  on  Friday.  This  marks  the  beginning  of  our   spring  break .  Classes  resume  on  April                   

12.  After  this  there  are  a  few  long  weekends,  but  no  more  breaks  until  summer  holidays.  So  it’s  important  your                      

children  have  a  restful  and  healthy  spring  break  to  get  ready  for  the  last  few  months  of  the  school  year.  They                       

should  be  getting  out  for  fresh  air  and  exercise,  eating  well,  socializing  with  those  important  people  in  their                    

lives,  and  getting  quality  sleep.  This  spring  push  can  be  a  tough  one  on  kids.  Being  prepared  for  it  is  half  the                        

battle.   

What  better  way  to  start  the  break  than  with  a  pocket  full  of  cash?  Get  your   50/50  raffle  tickets  (AGLC                      

lottery  #  572292)!  The  take-home  jackpot  is  currently  at  over   $1500 .  You  can  get  your  $2  tickets  from  the                     

school  office  or  from  one  of  our  Friends  (Sam  Sims,  Geoff  Barnes,  Nicole  Heath,  Sam  Leavitt,  Laura  Henning,                    

Kim   Rogers,   Jackie   Janes,   and   Candace   Colwell).   Draw   date   is   April   1.   

  

  


